
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

‘Yes, my soul, find rest in God: my hope comes 

from him.  Truly he is my rock and my 

salvation; he is my fortress, I will not be 

shaken.’  

Ps 62:5-6 

 

I am so thankful to be able to write a prayer 

bulletin again.  As most of you are aware I 

suddenly became very ill shortly after I came 

back to Ireland for deputation.  I spent 9 weeks 

in hospital and another 9 weeks with my 

brother and his family on the home farm near 

Armoy.   

I only managed to do one of my deputation 

appointments before I became ill.  This made 

me sad as I was looking forward to sharing 

about the developments in Early Childhood in 

Zambia in the CCAP.  I pray that God will give 

me another opportunity in the future to do 

this.   

I want to say a very big THANK YOU to all of you 

and many others around the world for praying 

for me since I became ill.  I have no doubt that 

God answered your prayers and I am deeply 

grateful to each and every one of you.  Thank 

you for the get well cards, for the gifts and for 

the visits – all are deeply appreciated.  This has 

been a humbling experience, realising that so 

many people around the globe have been 

praying for me.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I still have to have an operation in the next 

couple of months and would value prayer for 

that. 

As I am gaining strength, I am enjoying taking 

short walks and using my camera again too.  

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  Keep 

updated with my life and work by checking my 

blog…www.dianecusick.blogspot.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OCTOBER 2022 

Prayer Points 

• Give thanks for all the medical personnel in both 

the Royal Victoria Hospital and the City Hospital 

who gave outstanding care to Diane. 

• Pray that Diane will be strong enough physically 

to have the operation when it is scheduled. 

• That Diane’s work in Zambia will continue even in 

her absence. 

 

 


